Greetings WHS Junior Parents!

Welcome back to school! Because we are super responsible upperclassmen now, we
wanted to share with you a couple things to know about this year.

1. Firstly and most importantly, we will not be having the Junior Auction this year. In the
past this event has been used to fundraise for JBC and Prom. In lieu of the auction, we will be
auctioning off parking spots and other items online. In addition, there will be multiple other
fundraisers. Keep your eyes out for a fundraising email soon.

2. Next, we will be hosting our second annual Elementary School Dance Party. This one
will be halloween themed and take place October 25th from 5-7pm in the WMS cafeteria. If you
have a k-3 child please considering going! There will be music, face painting, and a photobooth,
and all proceeds will go to the grade.

3. Our second fundraiser of the year will be our Sara Campbell night of shopping! From
6-8 pm on Thursday, November 14th, Sara Campbell (located in Linden Square by CVS) will be
staying open past hours to provide the junior class moms with two hours of shopping, wine, and
snacks. Please bring your friends that you think may be interested. From any purchases made
that night, you will get 10% off your total, and 10% will go to the grade If you cannot attend the
event during 6-8 pm, mention the WHS Class of 2021 when making any purchase on November
14th, and get the same discount off of your purchases!

4. Finally and most importantly, at the end of this year our grade will be voyaging into
Boston to cruise in the Harbor for the annual Junior Boat Cruise. The event will take place
Friday May 15th and transportation will be provided via buses from the high school. More
information to come closer to the event.

In order for this year to go as smoothly as possible, we will need full engagement from
the community to support our class. If there are any inquiries please feel free to send us an
email.

Cheers!

Sincerely,
The WHS Junior Class Officers

Josh Lunger, Class President, 21lungeri@wpsraiders.org

Tommy Hillmer, Class Vice-President, 21hilmert@wpsraiders.org
Kady Bedard, Class Secretary, 21bedardk@wpsraiders.org

Effa Fouda, Class Treasurer, 2 1foudah@wbpsraiders.org




